PRESBYTERIANS SUPPORTING CHRISTIAN EDUCATION
Christian Educator Cohorts

For the fourth year, Union Presbyterian Seminary is providing a program of support and encouragement for Christian educators called Presbyterians Supporting Christian Education (PSCE).  
This program continues the legacy of the great institution, the Presbyterian School of Christian Education.  Educators are invited to participate in monthly collaborative group meetings with the goal of strengthening Christian education across the church. There will be five cohorts of up to eight persons each plus a facilitator.  Participation is open to educators, professional and volunteer, and ministers.  The cohorts meet monthly (January through December) via ZOOM to provide collegiality, personal support, and professional development.  In addition, a stipend of $500 is provided each participant.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Individuals are encouraged to apply to be in one of the cohorts through the Union Presbyterian Seminary website, https://www.upsem.edu/psce/. Applications are being received October 1 – November 30, 2022, after which cohorts for 2023 will be established.
Encourage your educators and minsters to consider this ministry of support and sharing ideas.  A flyer is attached with more information.


